


is the natural low point in the area. In order to create access to Albert Street, this drainage
area would need to be changed and additional sidewalks must be built along Albert street
connecting Sunderland Public School and Lorne Street to the park space. There was a car
accident in this exact area last year and the area is also prone to speeding vehicles, hence the
need for sidewalks.

I understand that with an election on the horizon and the every day duties associated with
being on council that you are very busy. I appreciate you taking the time to read my letter and
hopefully consider my reasoning for the Rennie Street park location.

If you would like to discuss any of my ideas further or have any questions, I am always happy
to chat. You can reach me by replying to this email or by phone at .

Thank you,
Rebecca 


